Joshua Gideon <jgideon@coj.net> 6/7/2023 12:35 PM

Re: ADA waiver notes, 602 east union street

To architect200@comcast.net <architect200@comcast.net>

Good afternoon sir,

Sorry I've been slow to reply. I've been waiting on a response from our Office of General Counsel since I've not issued
recommendations for vertical accessibility waivers in the past.

As best we can tell, the building official recommendation is not a requirement, but a supplemental document you can
provide.

Since we've not issued recommendation for these waivers previously, we are going to continue with that policy.
Thanks for following up.

Take care,

Joshua Gideon

Chief, Building Inspection Division

City of Jacksonville | Planning and Development Department
214 North Hogan Street, 2" Floor

Jacksonville, FL 32202

(904) 255-8521

www.coj.net/bi

Due to Florida’s very broad public records laws, please remember that information contained within correspondence with the City of Jacksonville may be subject to disclosure under a public records request.

From: architect200@comcast.net <architect200@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 8:45 AM

To: Gideon, Joshua <JGideon@coj.net>

Subject: ADA waiver notes, 602 east union street




